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Wednesday, 11 December 2019 

 

LEIGH CREEK ENERGY RECEIVES $6.4m R&D TAX CASH REBATE 
 
Leigh Creek Energy Limited (ASX: LCK) (“Company” or “LCK”), is pleased to announce the receipt of a Research 
and Development (R&D) Tax Incentive cash rebate from the Australian Tax Office of $6,389,839.50.  The 
amount received from the ATO is the full amount claimed by the Company.  

The R&D Tax Incentive provides a cash rebate to support Australian companies undertaking research and 
development within Australia. 

The rebate reflects the Company’s ongoing commitment to research & develop world leading In Situ 
Gasification technologies to safely and responsibly commercialise its Leigh Creek Energy Project. 

 

 
For further information, contact: 

Tony Lawry | Corporate and Investor Relations 

T: +61 (0) 412 467 160 | E: tony.lawry@lcke.com.au 

Ben Jones | Media and Communications 

T:  +61 419 292 672 | E: ben.jones@lcke.com.au 

 
 
Authorised by Leigh Creek Energy Limited 
 
 
 
About Leigh Creek Energy 
Leigh Creek Energy Limited is an emerging energy company focused on developing its Leigh Creek Energy 
Project (LCEP), located in South Australia. The LCEP will produce pipeline quality gas and/or ammonia based 
fertiliser products from the remnant coal resources at Leigh Creek, utilising In Situ Gasification technologies, 
and will provide long term stability and economic development opportunities to the communities of the Upper 
Spencer Gulf, northern Flinders Ranges and South Australia.  

The Company is committed to developing the LCEP using a best practice approach to mitigate the technical, 
environmental and financial project risks. 
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